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Counting to 10

Snack time

In school the children have 
daily snack as well as 
water throughout the day.  
The children do not need 
to bring water bottles to 
school.

This week we have been finding the total of 
two groups by using the part part whole 
method.  We say the sentence: "2 is a part, 
3 is a part, the whole is 5.

Selim

Amaya

Having a go at something new

Having a go at something new

This week we have been enjoying reading the story of the Three Little Pigs and have had lots of fun 
building our own houses outside with the large building blocks.  We have found out which materials 
are the strongest.  During our music lessons we tapped out the beat and learnt actions to the song 
'The wise man built his house upon the sand'.  For our Drama session this week we looked at the 
different emptions the pigs felt when the wolf came to blow down the house.  It was fun pretending 
to be the wolf and having a cross voice.  Everyone has been working really hard with their maths this 
week finding totals as well as recognising numerals to 10 while we learnt about parts and wholes.  
Next week we are looking forward to learning about Chinese New Year.

We have also 
been talking 
about how 
important it is 
to look after our 
teeth,



Some activities you could try at home with your child this week:

• Try singing a song every day
• Have a go at making a healthy sandwich.
• Play a game with your family.

Please use links from previous newsletters 
to practice saying the letter sounds.  
Below are some links to practise blending 
to read.

https://tinyurl.com/3xypsbyv

https://tinyurl.com/27xhzt7w

https://tinyurl.com/ytr7nxfa

Sound Blending Book
Click here for a link to the 
blending books to help you read 
at home.
Sound blending book 3
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/api/intera
ctives/29274.html

Oxford Owl student log in:
Username: LakesideEYFS
Password: EYFS25

This week our emotion is 'brave'

This week we learnt about being 'Brave'.
We talked about being brave when we
try something new or when we have to 
be brave to say no.  We shared some 
examples of when we have been brave such as 
our first day of school or when we have hurt 
ourselves.

Words we are 
learning…

Straw, bold, 
hungry, fine, 

chimney, 

growled

Scan here to listen 
to a bedtime story! 

Link and QR for The Three Little Pigs

http://tinyurl.com/mr29b62z

http://tinyurl.com/3

xrp6a24
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